
         Home School Arrangement and Communication  

Dear Parents 

Please find some information to help you during the school closure.  

Our Home Learning Online Virtual School starts on Monday 23​rd​ March  

Home Learning  

- Each child has a pack of learning that they have been given to do at home.  

- Children from yr 1 - 6 have a log in to access their google classroom. Teachers will post 

learning on here daily. 

- For Reception, we will be using Tapestry to support your children.  

- We want children from yr. 2- 6 to complete between 1-2 hours of online learning each day  

- If you have any questions linked directly to a learning activity and want support from the 

teacher then please email ​homelearning@hefed.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In each learning pack, there is an  

overview of work.  

This will give you more ideas of what you can do 

with your child at home.  

 

All children have access to The Elliot 

Foundation Online Home Learning Platform, 

which may help you at home. 

https://sites.google.com/elliotfoundation.co.uk/

home-learning/ 

Support for accessing the Google Classroom is 

on the website and in the learning packs. 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

● We would like to stay in touch with families.  

● We will send you a daily text from Monday 23​rd​
 March with a link to a google 

form. Please complete it each day so that we can try and help with any issues.  

● Staff may call or email you from time to time to see how you and your 

children are managing with the online learning and to check you are all ok.  

● If you need to talk to school then please email the school office.  

EMAIL -​ ​office@highleesprimary.co.uk  

Child Illness 

● If your child or someone in your household has suspected or is diagnosed with COVID-19 

please seek medical advice.  Contact NHS 111 or follow advice given to you by the Health 

Protection Agency. 

Concerns  

● If, during the time school is closed, you have any worries or concerns about your own child 

or about another child please contact school. Remember, we are still here to help and 

support all of our children and families as much as we can.  

  

We look forward to seeing you all soon and hope you all stay healthy and safe.  
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